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Thursday 21
st

 March 2024 

 

Drop off/collection zone at CHIS and CHJS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of the Spring term, I wanted to write to ask for your cooperation with an 

ongoing issue regarding our drop off/collection zone at CHIS/CHJS. 

 

Please can we ask that you DO NOT move the cones that are placed in the drop off/collection zone or 

try to park there before the cones are placed out. We place these cones to ensure that parents are not 

parking in the drop off/collection zone so that parents can use the facility as a drop off/collection 

zone, which is the appropriate and safest use of this area. 

 

We are constantly dealing with parents/carers who are moving the cones to park their cars and many 

are being abusive to staff if they are asked to move on. This is private property belonging to the Trust 

and we will not allow for the drop off/collection zone to be abused and we are permitted to ask you 

to move.  Anyone being abusive or refusing to move will have their registration recorded and this will 

be shared with the Police/Traffic control. 

 

We have been inundated with complaints from parents regarding this inappropriate use of our drop off 

and collection zone and would like YOUR cooperation to ensure this stops. 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Kate Carter 

Chief Executive Officer 

TEACH Trust 
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